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Vision Statement 
 

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.  
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,  

critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges. 
 
A Maintenance Committee Meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mr. 
Laughlin at 5:10 PM on June 11, 2019.  
 

1. PRESENT:  
For the Board: Mrs. Diotte, Mr. Laughlin, Mr. Neunzig and Mrs. Seeger  
Administration: Dr. Melendez 
Staff: Mr. Lombardozzi  
 

2. DISCUSSED: 
Mr. Laughlin called the meeting to order and reviewed the agenda. 
 
The Committee reviewed prior proposal for no cost equipment. Contractor reported sizing 
incorrect and correctly sized unit was approximately $40,000 for equipment. 
 
State reviewed prior proposal and were not happy with proposed discharge. Staff continues to 
work with water consultant on a variety of options. 
 
Mr. Lombordozzi reviewed State testing on each of the current building wells. He also discussed 
potential of adding a new storage tank. Committee also discussed current work by Town on 
broader well issues in nearby public facilities and that coordination was appropriate next step.  

 
3.​  ​ADJOURNED  

Meeting adjourned by Mr. Laughlin at 5:42 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tim Laughlin 
Maintenance Chair 
Sherman Board of Education  

 


